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Week 7 
 
 
 
 
 
Rorie is Number One for Lower Lachlan 
Congratulations to all our 24 students who represented 
our school with athleticism, sportsmanship and pride last 
Wednesday at Ungarie for the Lower Lachlan District Cross 
Country. 
A big congratulations to Rorie who was first in the girls 8/9 
years. This was a great achievement and well deserved 
after all her training. Ryder, Clementine, Cody, Summer 
and Max will be joining Rorie at Western cross country in 
Geurie in two weeks.   
 
Parent Interviews 
Teachers will be holding parent interviews on Tuesday 8th 
June. This is a great opportunity to see what your child has 
been learning and talk about future goals for their 
learning. Please return your notes to book your interview 
times. 

 
Reading Information Session 
Thank you to all the parents and community members who 
attended our reading information session last Tuesday. We 
have had positive feedback from the afternoon and we are 
already thinking about our next session. If anyone has any 
questions or would like further information please call the 
school.  
The staff and I would like to thank Taylor, Macey, Anna, 
Sarah, Daniel and Aiden, West Wyalong High School 
students, for helping look after over 40 children! Their 
supervision ensured parents could be focused in the 
information session knowing their children were safe and 
happy.  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
A New Playground could be Just a Survey Away 
Our P&C are applying for the Stronger Country 
Communities Fund grant to upgrade our play equipment. 
They need your help in completing a two-minute survey. 
 
Our play equipment is an essential part of our school 
facilities. In provides students with a place to play with 
their friends and develop their social skills. It promotes 
physical activity including core strength, balance, 
coordination and gross motor skills. Our playground is also 
open to the community after school, on weekends and in 
the holidays. It helps promote of sense of belong to our 
community.   
 
Currently, some of our play equipment is out of bounds due 
to the department not allowing the equipment to be used. 
Our sand is also in great need of replacing to ensure it 
provides the safest experience for our students. 

 

 
 
Reconciliation Week 
It was a privilege for our students to attend The West 
Wyalong High School’s Reconciliation Celebration at 
McCann Park yesterday. Students were entertained by the 
high school students who played the didgeridoo and a 
musical quartet who played violin, double bass and sang in 
Wiradjuri.  
Linton from The West Wyalong Local Aboriginal Land Council 
gave a heartfelt speech and spoke about how all of us are 
shaped by the Australian culture and that we need to be 
respectful and value others’ traditions.  
 
Pie Orders 
Our P&C’s annual Ganmain pie drive order form is due this 
Friday. Please complete the order form online or hand in 
your order form at the front office. 
 

                                               

 

Wyalong Public School 

At Wyalong Public School students, staff and the community 

are respectful, responsible and resilient learners.  We have high expectations of 

ourselves and others. We are life-long learners and responsible citizens.      

 Everyone is someone at Wyalong Public School!   

1st June 2021 

This QR Code is a direct link to 
the survey. Please take a 
moment to complete it. 

 

Have a wonderful week! 

Kylie Taylor 

Principal 

PSSA Basketball 
We also wish our girls and boys basketball team all the 
best for their PSSA game on Friday when they play 
West Wyalong Public School.   
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4th June 2021 – PSSA Basketball 

8th June 2021 – Parent/teacher interviews 

9th June 2021 – WSSA Cross Country 

11th June 2021 – Todd Woodbridge Tennis 

15th June 2021 – Athletics Carnival 

22nd June 2021 – Athletics Carnival Backup 

27th July 2021 – District Athletics Carnival 

 

  

  Library is on Tuesdays for 3/4 class 

Library is on Wednesday for K, 1/2 & 5/6 classes 

 

 
  

 

 

 

Tuesday 15th June 

2021 

P&C Pie Drive Fundraiser 
Orders to be returned to school by 4th June 2021 

Pies will arrive 11th June 2021 
ORDER FORMS ATTACHED 

Wednesday       
9th June 2021 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=http%3A%2F%2Fbrechincottage.com.au%2F%3Fp%3D89&psig=AOvVaw2w2b_klzPWq24j-rftrdmo&ust=1611864382799000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCKCwquf0vO4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAD
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.navarrenewspaper.com%2Fguest-speaker-feb-8%2F&psig=AOvVaw09_9j1IGfFvK0MwWbDnGew&ust=1611866100621000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCIjmpZf7vO4CFQAAAAAdAAAAABAI
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     Assembly Awards 
Respectful, Responsible & Resilient learners 

 
Jonas Connor    – for respectfully making sure he fills everyone’s bucket. 
Søren Duguid   – for improvement in writing. 
Sophie Kevill     – for concentrating hard to produce neat handwriting. 
Calab West    – for improved effort and focus during learning time. 
Tessa Stergo    – for working hard to orthographically map unfamiliar words. 
Elsie Taylor    – for continually striving to improve her fluency. 
Rorie Nicholson   – for always being a kind and respectful student. 
Summer Pettit    – for being responsible for her own learning. 
Hunter O’Rourke  – for trying to self-regulate when things are a challenge. 
Shaylee Richards  – for being a respectful listener during class time. 
Adelaide Brown   – for being a responsible student during class. 
Laycee Wilton    – for trying her best at all tasks.  

Assembly 
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Students enjoyed their afternoon of fun, while their parents attended the 
Reading and Writing session. 

 
Thanks to the High School students – Anna, Macey, Sarah, Taylor, Aiden & 

Daniel who helped with games and supervision. 

Special Thank you to all who attended the Reading and Writing session.  

A fine day greeted our Cross-Country team in Ungarie 
last Wednesday.  All team members represented 
Toppy in a responsible and positive manner, giving 
their very best in the running event. Well done Toppy 
kids. The following students now have the opportunity 
to travel to Geurie on Wednesday 9th June 2021.  

Good Luck – Mr Mason 
 
8/9 Boys – Max Taylor 5th 
8/9 Girls – Rorie Nicholson 1st & Summer Pettit 5th 
10 Boys   – Cody Weeks 4th 
10 Girls   – Clementine 4th 
11 Boys    – Ryder Pettit 5 
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Week Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 

7 31            

Reconciliation in 

McCann Park 

1 June 2 3 

Middle School 

4                 

PSSA 

Basketball 

8 7 8                      

Parent Teacher 

Meetings 

9                   

WSSA Cross 

Country 

10 

Middle School 

11                  

Todd 

Woodbridge 

Tennis 

9 14                

Queen’s Birthday 

Long Weekend 

15                

Athletics Carnival 

16 17 

Middle School 

18 

10 21                           22                  

Athletics Carnival 

Backup 

23 24                   

Middle School 

25 

Last Day of 

Term 2 

Term 3 

1 

12 July                            

SDD 

13                        

First Day of        

Term 3 

14 15 

Middle School 

16 

2 19 20 21 22                      

Middle School 

23 

3 26 27                    

District Athletics 

Carnival 

28 29                        

Middle School 

30 

4 2 August 3                     

District Athletics 

Carnival Backup 

4 5                      

Middle School 

6 

5 9 10 11 12                     

Middle School 

13 

                                                                                                  
Wyalong Public School           Term 2 2021 
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Canteen Menu                                   Term 2 2021 

 

LUNCH 
Chicken Nuggets                  .50c ea 
Tub Gravy                     .50c 
Tomato Sauce                  .50c 
BBQ Sauce                           .50c 
Pizza ham & pineapple on English Muffin             $2.50 
Pizza  cheese & bacon on English muffin           $2.50  
Toasty (ham/cheese/tomato)              $4.00 
Chicken Burger                $4.00 
Party Sausage Rolls                  $1.00 ea 
Party Pies                 $1.00 ea 
Chicken or Beef Noodles              $2.00 

 
 

DRINKS 
Water                 $1.00 
Fruit  box/popper                $1.00 
Strawberry Flavoured Milk               $1.00 
Chocolate Flavoured Milk               $1.00 
Juice Bomb – lemon or apple blackcurrant           $2.00 

 
 

RECESS 
Moosies (chocolate or bubblegum)             $2.00 
Cheese and Crackers                $1.00 
Small Sunny Boys               $1.50 
Honey Soy Chips               $1.00 
Jumpy’s                 $1.00 
Juicies                 $1.50 
Roo’s                  $1.00 
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